
From: Thomas, Edward  

Sent: 20 April 2015 11:11 
To: Robinson Sonny (Sonny.Robinson@dwrcymru.com) 

Subject: 150437/O - Land south of Chapel Lane, Bodenham Moor, Herefordshire 

 
Dear Mr Robinson, 
 
You will doubtless be aware we’ve received significant objection on this application, not least due to 
the perceived inability of the pumping station to accommodate the additional foul flows. 
 
I understand the developer has commissioned a feasibility study and wondered when you might 
have the results to hand? 
 
Kind regards 
Ed Thomas   
 

Edward Thomas  
Principal Planning Officer  
Tel: 01432 260479  
Fax: 01432 261970  
ethomas@herefordshire.gov.uk  
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